
 

  

 

                                                                                                                          July 9, 

2024  

Customer Advisory - Port of Houston Closed/Operations Status  

                                                      

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Email and phones responses are delayed for our US based customer service team and we 

are handling urgent cases at the moment. Most of the team is without power/internet due 

to the hurricane Beryl. Please see below for an updated status from the Port of 

Houston.  

After conducting preliminary assessments of our facilities, power, and systems, all Port of 

Houston terminals will remain closed tomorrow (Tuesday, July 9, 2024). 

 

We will continue to assess and repair damage this afternoon and tomorrow and will send 

an update by 4 PM CT tomorrow if there any further disruptions to operations for 

Wednesday. 

 

Feel free to contact us sales@mllnet.com for any questions.  

 

Best Regards, 

Maersk Line, Limited 
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